PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF NORTH CAROLINA

WWW.NCPUBLICSCHOOLS.ORG

October 23, 2013

Principal Rodney Stanton
Cary Elementary

400 Kildaire Farm Road
Cary, NC 27511

Dear Principal:

Congratulations! Cary Elementary has earned designation as a Model School in the North
Carolina Positive Behavior Intervention & Support (PBIS) Initiative Annual Recognition. The
school met all the requirements for this recognition and demonstrated the results that the school
and PBIS school team have achieved by working together, using school data to implement

research-based practices, and developing supportive systems to teach all students new behaviors.

This year’s PBIS Recognition will be part of a PBIS workshop. Banners recognizing your
accomplishments will be awarded at this time. In addition, schools earning Exemplar status will
be invited to present a poster displaying their PBIS implementation at the workshop. Details
about the workshop will be sent in a subsequent email, along with information regarding
registering for the workshop.

Thank you for all you do to ensure that all students receive an excellent education. If you have
questions or comments, please contact your regional PBIS coordinator or PBIS
coach/coordinator Heather Reynolds at 919-807-3313 or heather.reynolds@dpi.nc.gov.

Sincerely,

William J. Hussey

WJIH/HR/dp

cc: LEA Superintendent
LEA Exceptional Children Program Director
PBIS State Coordinator
PBIS Regional Coordinator
PBIS LEA Coach/Coordinator
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